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I want to express our family's support for this cell tower proposal.
From our home on Forest View Road in Irish Beach we have no or at
times very limited cell phone service. In an emergency situation we
can not contact emergency responders. In a recent situation a family
member fell and we were without needed communication contacts. It is
critical that our family and others living in Irish Beach have
reliable cell service. Service that will be available with this
proposed cell tower.
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